
Just last year the ReStore:
repurposed 342,000 pounds of material and kept it out of our landfills.  

provided 11,000 community members with affordable home

improvement items. 

AND raised $263,000 to support Palouse Habitat’s home building and

repair programs!

Those funds helped build the Aimee Martinez home, AND 39 ramp and

repair projects.

We are in the Home Stretch - the final steps are underway to finish the

ReStore repair and remodel project we started in 2019. The ReStore is our

largest single fundraiser, and with the changes we’ve made, we’re

counting on it to help Palouse Habitat build and repair even more homes

for our neighbors in need.

But we need your help! We still have to raise the final $170,000 of the total

$1.5 million project.  

Could you make a one-time gift to help finish this project so the funds

raised at the store can help build more homes and install more ramps?

Join us at 5:00 pm on Thursday July 13th to celebrate the
Grand Re-Opening!
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Vision: A world where

everyone has a decent place

to live.    

Mission: Putting God’s love

into action, Palouse Habitat

for Humanity builds homes,

communities and hope.

Your gift will keep the Habitat hammers swinging!
Gift in Memory or in Honor of: ____________________________________________________________  $__________________

A gift in any amount to support home building, ramps, or general use (circle one):  $________________

I want to help finish the Building for the Future project.   Here is my gift of $_________________  

I want to Volunteer! (circle):      Construction     Ramps & Rails     Office     Surplus Sale

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________   Phone: ______________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Many thanks for using your own envelope. Make checks payable to Palouse Habitat for Humanity and mail to Palouse Habitat for

Humanity P.O. Box 3054 Moscow, ID 83843 or donate online at https://palousehabitat.org/donate

Gifts in Memory

Gifts in Honor

Frank Reale

Dwane and Connie Benson
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Alan Espenschade: Secretary

Matt Bayly: Treasurer

Tom Byers

Henry Willmes

New Entrance Sign

Rick and Roberta Kruger on the

doorstep of their Habitat home, 2021.

We take land donations
for upcoming homes!

We’re Hiring!
Scan the QR code for Habitat Americorps or

check our website for ReStore positions



"Fred and Ethel" garden sculpture set by Shelly

Gilmore

Inflatable SUP from Northwest River Supply

Woodchipper from Moscow & Pullman Building

Supply

Sun Seeker Eco-Delta Recumbent Tricycle bike

Vintage Pachinko machine fully refurbished

Mega game bundle from Hodgins Drug & Hobby

4 tickets to a 2024 Vandal Football game

Unique artwork, hand-made quilts, vintage

decor, gift baskets, gift certificates, and more!

The Palouse Home

Flooring and cabinets are in, appliances are at the

ready, and our team is spending the next couple of

weeks finishing up on the inside. Now that we have

good weather coming, the team can button up the paint

and work on landscaping to hand over another

beautiful home.

Nursery St, Moscow ID

Ground work is planned to start soon for another

summer build. We have narrowed our homeowner

search down to 7 out of 33 applicants and hope to make

an announcement soon. Stay tuned!

Jay Harris
Lead Pick-Up and Delivery Crew

New Staff and Board Member

Beans ‘n’ Jeans

Construction Update

Thanks to a great turnout of community volunteers, we

have been able to complete 10 ramps so far this year,

and the requests keep coming! We are planning to

increase our Ramps & Rails capacity this year. One of

our methods to do so is a needs assessment that we

will be sending out to care agencies in the community

to gauge which home repairs are needed most.

Ramps & Rails

Home Build

Josh Paparazzo
ReStore Manager

Josh grew up in Eastern Washington. He

attended the University of Idaho, completing

his undergrad and Master’s degree in

Recreation and Facilities Management. Since

then, Josh has served nearly 20 years with

various nonprofit organizations. His passion

for service began when working at a summer

resident camp during college. Josh has three

children who are now young adults. You can

often find Josh enjoying the outdoors or in his

wood shop.

Jay was born and raised in Ridgefield,

Washington but fell in love with the Palouse

while studying at WSU. After working other

jobs, Jay felt it was time to make a change and

joined Palouse HfH. His hope is to give more to

the region & communities that have given so

much to his family. Jay is also an active

volunteer in his kids’ PTA, Pullman Parks &

Recreation, and PYBA (Little League). In his

free time, you’ll likely find him mountain

biking, camping, or at a Coug game with his

kids.

Tickets and tables are sold out for the in-
person event on April 20th. All Habitat
supporters can participate in the online

auction April 13-20th, or consider a donation
to support the building of the 2024 Habitat
home in Moscow. Visit the auction website
for more information: palousehabitat.org.

Two round-trip coach tickets on Alaska Airlines

One day guided upland bird hunting trip with

White Pine Outfitters

Seasonal splendor holiday floral arrangements

from Neill’s Flowers and Gifts

Clearwater Canyon winery tour and tasting for 8

Our live auction will include:

Aimee Martinez
Board Member

Aimee has called Moscow home since birth. In

2023, she became the owner of her own Habitat

home. She is now the first owner of a Palouse

HfH home to be joining our board! Aimee

brings her love for the organization and is

excited to help more families with housing. She

believes in the power of the home and what it

can do for families and communities alike. In

her free time, Aimee likes to camp, ride bikes

on the Palouse trails, float the St. Joe River, and

go geocaching with her two sons and their dog.

Cabinet installation in Palouse Interior painting in Palouse

Stair installation in Colfax Ramp installation in Palouse

Our online auction will include:


